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SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR DONORS
WHO HAVE CONTRIBUTED
$10,000 OR MORE IN 2024

e In Memory of Sue Angell

e Tom & Caroline Bell Family
Foundation

The Brett Wheeler Safety Net
e Doug & Margo Hartzheim
e Help for Life
e Tom and Karen Kaney
e LAMAR Advertising

e The James & Rebecca
Malachowski Charitable Fund
at Inland Empire Community
Foundation, Where Giving
Grows

e Chris & Pam Martin
e In Memory of John Mirau
e Terry Mock
e National Family Legacy Inc.
e Jim & Valarie Peterson

In memory of Alice Peterson &
Marjorie Craft

e Dave & Cindy Raff

e San Manuel Band of Mission
Indians

e Vans Shoes

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 13™ 2025
Sylvar Park, Redlards, CA

Join us this month for the 12th annual YouthHope Car Show and
Family Day in the Park.

There will be coffee, donuts, opportunity baskets & a silent auction,
food & drinks, merchant vendors, kids craft, a DJ, and more.

We hope you will bring your family out and enjoy a beautiful day at
Sylvan Park!

This is a free event for spectators so come on out!
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Our Car Show is this month!
We have worked so hard on
this fundraiser and | really
hope you are able to come out
and enjoy a day at the park
with us.

It will be a fun filled day for the
whole family! Make sure to
come hungry because we
have some delicious food ven-
dors that will be selling food
along with many merchants as
well.

We are busy here with many

youth wanting help. We have
youth needing housing, other
youth needing community ser-
vice, and many youth needing
Food Handlers Certificates.
We are so proud of all of our
youth taking steps to better
their lives.

Our youth are hard working
and want to break cycles of
homelessness and are deter-
mined to reach their goals.

We had a great back to
school party last month. We
rented a water slide and had

water guns and spent the
whole afternoon having so
much fun.

A huge thank you to Sunrise
Rotary for BBQing for us. The
youth were able to have a
great meal and spend the after-
noon just being kids.

| hope the new school year is
going well for you and your
family!

| hope to see you all this month
at the Car Show.




